
October 25, 2006

Ms Saba Dewan

A-l9 Gulmohar Park { 2005-0-010

New Delhi — 110 049 Grant Number

Dear Ms Dewan,

This has reference to your letter dated October 20, 2006 requesting an extension

of the term of your grant.

As per your request, the term of your grant has been extended till April 30, 2007

to enable you to complete grant—related activities.

Please note that in View of this extension, the final narrative and the financial

reports will now fall due immediately after the completion of the term of the grant.

With regards,

Sincerely,

Anmol Vellani

Executive Director .

India Foundation for the Arts


